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Healthy School




                                     St Withburga Lane


Dereham



Norfolk

NR19 1ED
                                     e-mail: office@dereham.norfolk.sch.uk
  Headteacher:  Mrs Amy Futers                                         
Tel:  01362 692727


Chairman of Governors:  Mrs P Waller
Fax: 01362 691083


Big Ask
Get your child’s voice heard and make a difference

Monday 17th May 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,
The Children’s Commissioner for England, Dame Rachel de Souza, has launched a once-in-a-generation review of children’s lives.  

It is called ‘The Childhood Commission’ and it will identify the barriers preventing children reaching their full potential and propose policy solutions to address them.

At its heart is ‘The Big Ask’ – the largest ever consultation held with children. 

In this survey the Children’s Commissioner is asking children what they think is important for their future and what is holding them back. The Children’s Commissioner will use the results to show the Government what children think and what they need to live happier lives.  

Next week we will be asking children to take part in the survey with their parents/carers. Taking part in the survey is optional and children do not need to answer the questions if they do not want to.  

It is exciting opportunity for every child in England to have their voice heard. 

Find out more and take part here: https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigask/ 
Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Futers                                                     
Headteacher
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